
!!!
September 8, 2015 !!!
City of St. Paul 
Department of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson Street 
Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 !
RE: 2013 Lincoln Avenue / St. Paul, MN / 55105 !
To Whom It May Concern: !
I am making a request under Minnesota Statutes Sections 1303 and 1304 for access to 
any and all data that relate to the city’s decision to demolish my garage, including but not 
limited to emails, notes of telephone conversations, phone records, voice mails, 
correspondence and letters between city officials, staff and specifically inspectors.  The 
timeframe should include January 1, 2014-September 8, 2015. In addition, I want any and 
all information retained by the City of St. Paul Department of Safety and Inspections 
related to the standards they use to make these decisions. !
Very truly yours, !!!
Camille “Blake” Traylor (homeowner) 
2013 Lincoln Avenue 
St. Paul, MN  55105 !
612-382-3591 !
cc: Council President Russ Stark !


